

Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary Marilyn Martinez, Acting Director

General Information Memorandum

ISD-GI 13-66

TO: ISD Employees

FROM: Marilyn Martinez, Acting Director, Income Support Pivision

RE: Selection of New County Director for Rio Arriba

DATE: December 31, 2013

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Mela ie Wright as the new County Director at the Rio Arriba Income Support Division office. We be prosed to have Melanie fill this position.

Melanie has a Bachelor's in Sociology and Overnitent from Georgetown University. Prior to coming to work with HSD she was employed as Tribal Court Administrator and also attended law school at the University of New Mexico.

Melanie was hired by the Calld Support Emorcement Division in 2008 where she worked until 2011. She was then promote the Line Manger II at the Santa Fe Income Support Division. Melanie has been an asset, in her most recent position, as SNAP Coordinator for the Policy & Program Development Pareau.

Melanie with beginner new duties effective November 25, 2013. Please join me in congratulation and welcoming Melanie to her new position as County Director.